
Lyle’s email below confirms our delineation of the additional parcels along Jack Bennett Road. This is the 
more “official” correspondence than the email correspondence from James that we needed to send to 
Drew. 
 
Thanks, 
Kim 
 
From: Phillips, George L CIV USARMY CESAW (USA) <George.L.Phillips@usace.army.mil>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:48 PM 
To: Kim Hamlin <KHamlin@SAGEECOLOGICAL.COM> 
Subject: Vickers Road Assemblage / Chapel Hill / Chatham County / SAW-2017-01538 / Jurisdictional 
Determination  
 
Kim, 
 
I do not need to make a site visit for the above referenced project, and concur with the delineation 
within the red outlined “Additional Parcels” depicted on the attached “Figure 3” exhibit. Due to 
workload volume it may take 90-120 days for the issuance of a standalone JD, however, you may use the 
delineation for planning and permitting purposes. The AID for this project is SAW-2021-01538. I have 
attached the “Figure 3” exhibit for reference. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions/concerns. 
 
Lyle Phillips 
Regulatory Specialist 
US Army Corps of Engineers 
CE-SAW-RG-R 
3331 Heritage Trade Drive, Suite 105 
Wake Forest, North Carolina 27587 
Phone: (919) 554-4884, Ext. 25. 
Fax: (919) 562-0421 
Email:  George.L.Phillips@usace.army.mil 
 
We would appreciate your feedback on how we are performing our duties. Our automated Customer 

Service Survey is located at https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/customer-service-survey/   . Thank 
you for taking the time to visit this site and complete the survey. 
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